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    December 2019 Newsletter 
 

Thank you to everyone who came along to Parents Evening, we hope you found it worthwhile and 

informative.    We will have our second Parents Evening in March.  The children have begun to get in the 

festive mood singing lots of Christmas songs, decorating the walls and windows with Christmassy crafts 

and putting up the Christmas trees.  We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy 

2020.   – We break up on Wednesday 18th December and term starts 6th January 2020 

 

 

 
   Thank you to everyone who supported 

our fundraising this month, from Santa Letters,  
Playdoh,Reindeer Food, Calendars, and Hot Chocolate 
cones, it all makes a huge difference to the pre-school. 

 

 

 

             

 

 

                                           

 

   

    

In aid of Save the Children, wear your 

Christmas jumper to school – for a donation 

 
 

w/c 1st Dec  is M, followed by N and O and P  

  

       Christmas Post Box               

The Post Box is out and ready for children to post their 
own Christmas cards 

Please could you ensure 

clothing is marked clearly 

with either a fabric or Sharpie 

pen as uniform easily gets lost 

Sponsored Tub  Fill  
Raised £ 1018 

 

 

           

The Nativity will take place on Friday 6th December at 
Brenchley Church at 9.15am.  Please bring the children 
dressed so it is less distressing for them.  The children 
have once again designed their own programmes 
which can be bought for a small donation.  There will 
also be a raffle  
  
Please remember there is no afternoon session 

Well done to Frank 

(Lions) and Rose 

(Nursery) for 

collecting the most 

items for their tub 

and winning 

themselves a prize. 

Lions Class Nativity 

Friday 13th  December 

Twilight Sessions – up to 6pm 

Don’t forget if you need some extra time for 

Christmas festivities and/or shopping  you can book 

a twilight session 

 

As there are lots of children with 

the same lunch box, could you 

please make it distinguishable 

– large writing etc 

 The Committee are once organising the secrets room 
for children to purchase their own gifts for loved ones. 
   Please return your slip with some money  in a named purse.  

Thank you all for helping us raise £67.00 for 
Children in Need and participating in the duck 
race.  Well done Isla B for choosing the winning 
duck  
 

Secrets Room 

Thank you to everyone 

who supported this 

 

As the winter sets in, please be aware of our Severe 
Weather Policy, please ensure we have your up-to-date 
telephone number so we can contact you.  Should we 
have to close please check Tapestry, Facebook, emails too 

Severe Weather Policy 
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